ONONDAGA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Department of Transportation – Engineering

FROM: Odean Dyer, PE, LEED AP, Deputy Commissioner of Transportation

DATE: April 29, 2021

SUBJECT: ADA Transition Plan

The Federal Government is requiring all Municipal Governments to prepare an ADA Transition Plan in order to continue receiving Federal funding. I will be putting a document together to meet their requirements, however I will need the assistance of each of you to properly capture the full scope of our ADA needs. When you are in the field, please make a list of the different infrastructures you come in contact with that are no longer in ADA compliance. We are concerned only with County DOT owned infrastructure such as older style pedestrian poles, crosswalks, Sidewalks/ramps, and any physical barriers in and around County DOT facilities that limit the accessibility of its services to individuals with disabilities. At a minimum, the information I will need is the type of infrastructure, the location of said infrastructure and a description of what the deficiencies are. I took the liberty of attaching an excel file for you to use to tabulate your findings. Please contact me with any questions you may have.